
    
 

BOARD OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY 
POLICY STATEMENT 

REGARDING VALIDITY OF CRIMINAL BACKGROUND CHECK 
 

The board of Occupational Therapy requires that criminal background checks submitted 
by an applicant for licensure of certification must be no more than one (1) year old from 
the date of receipt by the Board’s administrative office. 
 
When in the case of dual licensure applicants (ex: OT and PT), the Board will accept the 
criminal background check information submitted to another board if the criminal 
background check was submitted within the last six months.  If older than six months, the 
applicant would be required to submit a new criminal background check. 
 
This Policy Statement was adopted by the Board of Occupational Therapy on the 9th day 
of August, 2012. 


